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Theme: Thanksgiving 
 

The class will be very busy  preparing for our Pow Wow this week. We will make necklaces, 
headbands, and learn Thanksgiving Day songs. Our Pow Wow party will be held on Wednesday 
November 21 . The children will learn about how the Native Americans and Pilgrims came 
together, share a special snack, and tell what they are thankful for. Remember school will be 
closed Thursday and Friday. Happy Thanksgiving! 
 
Language: In Ms. Kristy’s class we will learn Thanksgiving Day songs such as, “I am Thankful”  
and  “A Turkey is a Funny Bird.” We’ll also make necklaces and discuss the meaning of 
Thanksgiving. We will learn some new flannel board stories and finger plays. 
 
 
Concept: Ms. Kristy will be working on making a special snack for our party. We’ll also have fun 
playing a new game called Harvest match and learn. 
 
 
Craft and Writing: In Ms. Tammy’s class we will be coloring, painting, making headbands, and 
getting ready for our Thanksgiving holiday. Be on the lookout for Pilgrims, Native Americans, 
and let’s not forget the turkeys! 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 


